## TD assignment for second years: G1/3/5/7

As a sort of quiz & part of your TD mark, each student is required to send a vocal recording of no more than 4 minutes talking about his/her experience with this confinement: how did you cope with this pandemic / what are the positive & negative effects this lockdown had on you / what do you think about coming back to university in such conditions / do you respect the protective measures or you definitely don't care / do you know someone who has been diagnosed with covid 19?

Feel free to express yourself & discuss other issues.

Friday the 4th is the deadline to submit your vocal recordings.

Each delegate is required to collect his group's work & send them to me as a block in one email. Here is mine: inesrachrache@gmail.com

Thank you.